
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2021 Council News 

Welcome transfer member to our Council:  

• Larry Carron 

Congratulations to new Honorary Life Member:  

• Charles Boyer 
 

Pray for Deceased Members and their Families:   

• Paul Orf 

• Thomas Pallardy 

• Bernard Worful 

Fundraiser Winners 

• Darrell Seabaugh $125 

• Tom Wapelhorst $50 

• Paul Simpson $25 

Donations: 

• MO Right to Life - $100 

• Religious Information Bureau (RIB) - $380 

Upcoming Events 

• Officer Elections May 11th  
Anyone wanting to run for an officer position can come to the council 
meeting May 11th.  We will be taking nominations from the floor that 
night. Can you spare 2 hours a month to help out our council? 

• Sausage Dinner Tuesday, May 18th               
Serving from 6:00-7:00pm.  $10/per person.   
There will be dine-in and carry out service available.  Please call the 
club 636-949-0222 by Thursday, 5/13 to make your reservation.  

• Rosary on Tuesday, May 25th 
Starts at 7:00pm at St. Peter Church.  All Families and Friends are 
invited to attend. It will last about 1 hour. 

• Cinco de Mayo Bean Bag Tournament on Saturday, May 8th  
$20 per team, double elimination 
4:00 Registration Opens, 5:00 Games starts 
Find a partner and register at the club or email KofC823@outlook.com 

 
 

 

 

                                             

 

 

 

 

May   

1Sat Just for S&G 7:00-10:00pm 

               Free music at the club 

4Tues       Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 

8Sat Bean Bag Tournament @4:00pm 

10Mon     Westbury Assoc Meeting @6:30pm 

11Tues     Council Meeting @ 7:00pm  

15Sat Erv & Harry 7:00-10:00pm 

               Free CW oldies at the club 

18Tues Sausage Dinner 6:00-7:00pm 

25Tues  Rosary at St. Peter Church @ 7:00pm 

June 

1Tues       Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 

8Tues       Council Meeting @ 7:00pm  

14Mon     Westbury Assoc Meeting @6:30pm  

22Tues  Rosary at St. Peter Church @ 7:00pm 

Save the Date 

Saturday, Sept. 18th – Golf Tournament 

 

Expanded Club Room Hours 

New hours of operation for the club room 

are: 

Monday and Wednesday: 4:00-7:00pm 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, Friday:  4:00pm to close 

Saturdays:  1:00pm-to close 

 

 
 

 

Knights of Columbus Council #823 2021/2022 Fundraiser: 

▪ Please consider supporting this year’s fundraiser.  

▪ All proceeds go to K of C Council #823 to help support local charities.  

▪ Six tickets are included in the envelope with this month’s newsletter.  The tickets are $5.00 each. Our first 

drawing is July 13th.  Good luck to all & thank you for helping us make a difference in our schools and community. 

 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Westbury Center Inc. Home Association  

A big thank you goes to Dan Boschert, Leo Geringer, Gary Rehm, and 
Mark Leonhard for their work to repair the ceiling and light fixtures at 
#4 Westbury to accommodate our new tenant. Also kudos to Brian 
Barteau and Dave Maechling for their job of trimming bushes and 
other general groundskeeping around both properties. 
 
Hall Rental Information:   Perfect venue for parties, meetings, 
fundraising activities, etc.  The building is available for rent. We are 
renting while keeping in mind the CDC and St. Charles guidelines in 
response to the pandemic. Contact the Rental Manager:  Dianne, at 
314-306-7168 

• As a courtesy to those renting the hall, please refrain from entering 
when an event is in progress. 

  

Board of Directors Meeting 
Monday, May 10th at 6:30 pm.   Open to all members. 
 

 

 
Ladies Auxiliary 
 
On Tuesday, May 4th, we will have a Kentucky Derby Theme for our 
meeting. Feel free to wear your best hat!  Kitchen committee will 
consist of Martha Hollander, Elaine McKay, Sally Montgomery, Pat 
Staley and Kitty Kelley.  
 
The election of officers will take place at this meeting. We will have 
a guest speaker Kristy Bull and play a Derby themed game.  
 
Kristy is a gerontologist with a true passion for serving the older 

adult population and their families.  She has 20+ years of experience 

covering a wide variety of senior-related issues.  Her goal as a 

Geriatric Care Manager is to serve seniors by helping them navigate 

the aging process, filling their days with hope, joy and peace. 

 

If you plan on attending the installation of officers dinner in June, 

please bring $13.00 to pay for your dinner. We need a head count by 

May 26th. 

On Tuesday, June 1st, will be the Installation of Officers and dinner. 
This meeting will start @ 6:30 p.m. We will have “As You Like It” 
catering the dinner at the cost of $13.00 per person.  Anyone 
interested in going to the dinner, please call Mary @ 314-607-3444 
or Becky @ 314-791-5931 before the deadline. 
 

April calendar winners of $25 each are Kitty Kelley and Connie 

Bredensteiner. 

 

Deacon’s Column 

 

It’s up to you to discover and fulfill the 

particular mission in life which Christ 

assigned to you and to no one else. 

The more you realize how much you are 

needed, the more initiative, imagination, 

and courage you will show in bringing out 

the great power God has hidden within 

you. 

It should thrill you to realize that God 

wishes you to be his instrument in 

renewing the face of the earth – and that 

your efforts will bear fruit from now into 

eternity. 

                                           Deacon Tom Willbrand 

 

 

 

For event updates, please check our 

website (kofc823.org), Facebook 

page or call (636) 949-0222! 


